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Record of Conversation
Saturday, January 4, 2020 12:30 PM

Interview: Paul Collins (Safari Helicopters DOM)
hone: NN
Location: Telephone Conversation

Narrative:

The following is a summary of conversation with Mr Paul Collins, the Director of Maintenance for
Safari Helicopters.

Mr Collins said that he had reviewed the maintenance records and that there is no record entry of
the video equipment being removed. He said that he knows that the other mechanic employed by
Safari had removed the recorder from the aft baggage compartment, and that the only item that
remained installed was the camera located in the nose of the helicopter. The work was done but
neither the other mechanic or he himself entered the work into the logbooks.

Van S. McKenny IV
Aerospace Engineer (Helicopters)
Western Pacific Region
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